
8 November 2023 

Project number: K5478 
 

To the Resident 
 

New Pathway – Cooinda Crescent, Maroochydore 

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council will be constructing a 
new footpath along the eastern side of Cooinda 
Crescent, Maroochydore. 

The new footpath will span from the 
Homemaker Centre carpark 160 metres along 
Cooinda Crescent.  

This is part of a staged project to connect the 
Homemaker Centre to the existing footpath at 
Boongala Terrace.  

Please refer to figure 1 overleaf for the location 
of this project. 

Start date 
Works have been scheduled to start Monday 20 
November 2023 and will be completed within 
two weeks. 

Three trees will be removed to safely 
accommodate the new footpath. As part of 
Council’s commitment to sustainability, a total 
of five trees will be planted as an offset. 

Property access and parking 
Property access should not be affected during 
works. However, if the contractor does require 
access, then property owners will be notified in 
advance. 

Traffic management 
It may be necessary to close the road shoulder 
to ensure safe access to the work site. On-
street parking may be limited while works are 
underway. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver 
these necessary works to improve safety and 
connection.  

Further information 

For further information about this project 
please contact council’s project officer, 
Francisco Zaldivar de Alba on the details 
below (please quote K5478 Cooinda 
Crescent – New Footpath, Maroochydore). 
 

 

                                 

  

 A note from your local councillor 

It’s great to see the construction of this footpath, giving the community even 
more connection to existing pathways.  Mobility and accessibility are so vital 
and this new section of footpath will improve access to the Homemaker 
Centre, increasing pedestrian safety and mobility options for the community. 

Cr Jason O’Pray 



 

 

Figure 1: Location of works along Cooinda Crescent, Maroochydore 

 

 

 


